[image: A blue and white logo

Description automatically generated]




Notice to Patients Regarding Facility Fees Charged by Healthcare Entities


This is not a hospital-based facility.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A charge for services provided at this healthcare location will be applied. A separate facility fee will not be charged.

Additional information about facility fees may be found by accessing Maine Health Data Organization at https://mhdo.maine.gov, Health Care Facility Fees.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us by reaching out to Central Maine Healthcare Patient Financial Services at (207) 795-2237.




Notice required under Sec 4 of 22 Maine Revised Statutes 1718-B, subsection 2, enacted by Maine Legislature April 25, 2024.
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